
November 12,2008 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Mr. Barry Eskanos 
3 122 Pine Tree Drive 
Miami Beach, FL 33 140 

Mr. Eskanos: 

Ms. Caroline Klancke with the Florida Public Service Commission contacted Peoples Gas 
System with regard to natural gas service at your home, 3 122 Pine Tree Dr., Miami Beach, FL. 
During the conversation, she mentioned that you have safety concerns with regard to natural gas. 

I assure you that Peoples Gas considers the safety of our customers and employees to be of the 
utmost importance. In recognition of our safety value, Peoples would like to schedule a 
complete safety and operating inspection of all your natural gas appliances. This service would 
be performed by a third party independent appliance dealer at no cost to you. The appointment 
would be scheduled for a convenient time and day of your choosing. Upon of inspection of each 
of your appliances, the inspector will inform you of any conditions that may need to be 
corrected. 

Please contact me at 8 13-228-4561 to discuss scheduling the appliance inspection. 

Sincerely, 

L a n c e  Horton 
Director Business Services 

cc: Ann Cole 
Caroline Klancke 
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